
Dates for your Diary  

14th February 2025 Valentine’s Disco 

20th February 2025 Football match after school at ‘The Turf’ St John’s primary school. 

21st February 2025 Half Term 

3rd March 2025 Children return to school 

 
  

  
 

 

       Broadwood Primary School 

Weekly News 

Spring Term 5th Edition 

 Weekly attendance: 

Week ending: 7th February 2025  

Reception 89% 
Year 1 88% 
Year 2 93.31% 
Year 3 93% 

Year 4 91% 

Year 5 94% 
Year 6 99% 

Weekly average (5-11) 92% 

Every child deserves the very best – give 

them their right to an education! 

 

A huge ‘Well done’ to Year 6   this week 

with a very impressive   99%   attendance. 

 

 

Stars of the Week: 

Nursery Malaika 

Reception Marco 

Year 1 Sienna 

Year 2 Hashim 

Year 3 Sofiia P 

Year 4 Angel 

Year 5 Joseph 

Year 6 Grace 

Hi Arp Poppy 

 

Message from Mrs Mitcheson:        

Kung Hei Fat Choy    

Our Early Years children delivered a fantastic assembly to 

celebrate and share their knowledge of Chinese New Year. The 

children played their parts brilliantly.  

 

STEMtastic  

Year 6 have had an amazing STEMtastic week. Every time I 

have seen Year 6 this week, they have been leaving the 

school to go to a STEMtastic event. I think                                             

the most memorable and fun part of the                                                                      

week was when Professor Pumpernickel                                    

got Mr Forster up on stage, much to the                           

delight of the children. The children have                                  

been so well behaved all week, which is brilliant.                         

I am so proud of them all!  

Below 90% has a drastic effect on 

academic achievement 

 

91%-95% is a cause for concern 

 

96%-100% is Spot on! 

 

 

Tyne and Wear Citizen coffee morning 

      Tuesday 18th February at 9:15am 

A reminder that we are hosting the coffee 

morning for Tyne and Wear citizens. Last 

time we hosted; we felt the feedback from 

our community was extremely valuable.   

Please do attend and have your voice heard 

– refreshments will be provided! 

 

 


